
 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents/Guardians, 

 

Student timetables are now live on e-portal. ALL students can log onto eportal and view their 

timetable. 

 

********** REMINDER ******** 

 

Parents/Guardians, please read the return to school guidelines below before student/s return to  

St. Augustine’s College next week.  

 

1. Students returning to school next week must go straight to the hockey pitch on day 1 

for return to school COVID-19 declaration form registration. Please wear a mask, 

sanitise on entry and maintain social distancing.  

2. Covid 19 return to school form. Each student must submit the return to school form on 

the school app. Please take a screenshot if possible to present to the teacher taking 

registration in the event your app registration did not process. If you are unable to submit 

the return to school form on the school app then please print it out and bring a signed 

copy of the return to school declaration form to school with you on day 1 to the hockey 

pitch to present to the teacher taking registration. 

www.staugustines.ie/images/Student_Return_to_Work_Safely_Induction_2.pdf 

3. Please log onto eportal, view your timetable and print out a copy of it. Illustration below 

to help you. In the event you cannot log onto your e-portal profile, please contact the 

school at 058/41140 or else office@staugustines.ie  

 

Accessing  Student E-Portal Profile 

Please follow the following steps to access E-PORTAL.  

1. Log onto the school website; https://www.staugustines.ie 

2. Scroll down to useful links; click on teachers & parents E-Portal. 

http://www.staugustines.ie/images/Student_Return_to_Work_Safely_Induction_2.pdf
mailto:office@staugustines.is
https://www.staugustines.ie/


 

3. Enter your E-Portal username and password. 

 
4. To access your son/daughters timetable, please click on timetable on students profile.  

 

To welcome all friary students back to St. Augustine’s College, all students will have staggered 

induction with the senior management team and the student support team next week.  

 

Kind regards, 

Michael O’Sullivan.  

Principal. 

 


